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December Newsletter 2017 
 

Beginning Visions 
145 Huffine St, Gibsonville NC, 27249 

beginningvisions.com T: (336) 449-4070 

 

Dear Parents, 

The new year is almost here! This year sure has gone by 
quickly. The children are another year older and we are proud 
of each and every one of them!! 

This December we have a couple of activities planned that 
you as parents do not want to miss! The first is an ugly 
Christmas sweater day on December 20th. Our teachers claim 
to have some of the tackiest Christmas sweaters around. 
However, grandparents are known for the crazy clothing they 
gift to their grandchildren each year… Please remind your 
children to wear their showiest threads!! We will also have our 
annual classroom Christmas parties for each class. Please look 
for the snack signup sheets on each classroom door.  

November was filled with showing thanks; This December let’s 
focus on helping others! If you know a family or friend with a 
special need, please inform the front office and we will try to 
find a way to help! 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

December 8 

 3’s and 4’s library visit  

December 25 

Beginning Visions is closed for 
the Christmas holiday 

January 1 

Beginning Visions is closed for 
New Years 

 

3 Christmas Fun Facts: 

1. Santa has 9 reindeer: 
Comet, Cupid, Dasher, 
Dancer, Prancer, Vixen, 
Doner, Blitzen, and 
ofcourse Rudolph! 

2. Santa Claus has many 
names: Kris Kringle, St. 
Nicholas, Grandfather 
Frost, and Father 
Christmas 

3. The biggest Christmas 
present of all time is the 
Statue of Liberty. The 
French gave it to the USA 
in 1886 as a gift!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. Starr’s class made hand turkeys! Gobble Gobble!! 
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BV Christmas 
Caroling… 

We wish you a merry 
Christmas, we wish you a 
merry Christmas, we wish you 
a merry Christmas and a 
happy new year 

Chorus: Good tidings we 
bring to you and your kin 

Good tidings for Christmas 
and a happy new year 

Now bring us some figgy 
pudding, now bring us some 
figgy pudding, now bring us 
some figgy pudding and a 
cup of good cheer 

(chorus) 

We won’t go until we get 
some, we won’t go until we 
get some, we won’t go until 
we get some, so bring some 
out here 

(chorus) 

We hope you and your 
families will enjoy this 
Christmas holiday and 
will grow closer to one 
another during this 
season of giving!! 

 

 

Ms. Robin making Christmas ornaments with her class!! 

Mrs. Heather’s class made pilgrims… Some are sad, some 
are silly, but all are thankful!! 


